
This month’s winners:  

 Values 
Awards 

Aspiration: Alara, Seb, Rory,   
Indie 
Wisdom: Daisy, Seb 
Endurance: Hugo S, Ollie,  Ryan, 
Theo D 

ClassDojo  
Champions 

Lily, Nancy, Robert, Primrose, 
Ryan 

Lunchtime 
Awards 

Flossy, Anna 

News and Information 

It is with great sadness that we wave year 6 
off. They have been a fantastic year 6, but 
now it is time for them to take the next step.   

Anna, Indie, Isabella, Jake, Louie,        

Nirvana and Riley we wish you all a great 

big, amazing adventure. Go out into the world 
and show everyone just how awesome you 
are!  

 

 

 

 

 

Here we are at the end of another year, it al-
ways seems to go so quickly. And what a year 
it has been again. Trips to London, Colchester 
Castle and a residential visit; continuing with 
our exceptional club offer for a small school; 
our inaugural water fight the list goes on as 
always! 

However, we continue to centre everything we 
do in our school vision of ‘Living life in all its 
fullness’ (John 10:10) and we continue to 
make plans for next year to carry on with the 
work that has been done.  
 
All that remains is for me to wish everyone a 
happy, healthy and restful summer.  
 
Take care.  
 
We return to school on Tuesday 3rd          
September 2024. Please remember the 
gate times are changing. The gate will open at 
8:40 am and will close at 8:45am.  

This month in pictures: 

 

Aspiration                                                                    Wisdom       Endurance 


